
South Baldwin Amateur Radio Club (KI4ELU) 

PO Box 491 

Robertsdale, AL  36567 

 

August 15, 2013 

 

Minutes of the Regular Monthly Club Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Brian Trivett (W4/G0TTQ) at 7:05pm.  The location was at 

the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) in Robertsdale, AL.  Present at the meeting were 13 members.  A 

quorum of members was present to conduct business. 

 

The July 2013 meeting minutes and treasurer's report was read by Charles Vasut (AF4I).  

  

Announcements: 

1. A group wants to use the club repeater for some use. 

2. Joe Emmett (W2BJN) was introduced as a new member.  He was a ham in the 1950’s and 

recently came back to ham activity with a new license.  He lives in Daphne. 

 

Presentation: Dave Hottel gave a presentation about the World Radiosport Team Championship (WRTC) 

which is conducted every four years.  Participants are by “invitation only.”  He discussed radio types, both 

old and modern, which are used but implied that operator skill rather than equipment sophistication counts 

more for success.  More info can be found at http://www.wrtc2014.org/.  
 

 50/50 was conducted. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm 

 

Submitted for approval at the 9/19/2013 meeting 

 

Richard Lee, W2EUS 

SB-ARC Secretary 


